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Comments: I'm very in favor of this project. I know it's been in the works for some time now and based on the use

that the existing E.V. Trail has been receiving since it was completed, I'm sure that this section will be very well

received and utilized by neighboring public as well as others looking for a way to connect the existing trail to the

BC access road. 

 

Let's continue to develop and improve our trail system for locals and guest alike.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Kloser


